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Subject: Proposed rate increase in Shoalhaven Council

I am writing to make an objection to the proposed rate increase application.

Proposed Council rate increase of 33% is outrageous.

I am asking you to reject Council's application in favour of telling Council to adopt a long term strategy.
Council has called a meeting tonight (13th March) which is after the close of any aplications to the tribunal.

The Council is showing disregard for the ratepayers in this area - many of which of pensioners like myself.

Yours sincerely,






